
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY
Wilton Rancheria Fee-to- Trust and Casino Project

EIS Scoping Report

Dear Interested Party:

RE: Wilton Rancheria Fee-to- Trust and Casino Project EIS Scoping Report

ThiUlotic~ is sent on behalf of the Bureau.of Indian Affairs (BIA). _

The BIA announced on December 4,2013 the initiation of an Environmental Impact Statement
eElS) for the Proposed Wilton Rancheria Fee-to- Trust and Casino Project, located in
unincorporated Sacramento County, California. A public scoping meeting was held on
December 19,2013 at the Chabolla Community Center in the City of Galt. The Scoping Report
describes the EIS process, explains the purpose and need for the Proposed Action, describes the
proposed project and alternatives, and summarizes the issues identified during the scoping
process. Appendices to the Scoping Report include the public notices, all comment letters
received by the BIA, and the public meeting transcript.

A copy of the Scoping Report is available for public review on the internet at
http://www.wiltoneis.com.

If you have any questions, please contact the following individual:

Chad Broussard, Environmental Protection Specialist
U.S. Department of the Interior, Bureau of Indian Affairs, Pacific Region
Division of Environmental and Cultural Resources Management, and Safety
2800 Cottage Way, Room W-2820
Sacramento, CA, 95825
Phone (916) 978-6165


